
Preschool – Summer one 2025 

 

 

 

Hello parents, Careers  

I hope everyone had a wonderful and peaceful halfterm. We are now beginning to enter a very 

exciting few weeks. Trips to the farm,park and our new garden area is ready for the children to 

explore. 

 

Topic: 

Our topic for this term is 
Minibeast. The children are really 
looking forward to this wonderful 
topic. Please encourage the 
children to investigate themselves 
and find out more on this exciting 
area of learning. 

 

 

 RE 

“To the end of the earths” 

The children will focus on 

different accounts of Pentecost 

and what does this mean to us as 

a family of God,  

 

Reading/RWI: 
As a part of their continual 

learning, Nursery children will 

continue to have phonics every 

morning.  

 

Also, please remember that we 

change reading books every 

Thursday in readiness for Friday.  

 

 

We ask parents to participate in 

school life. We would like to see 

more parents attending the play 

and stay sessions, which are 

coming up this term, this helps to 

cultivate your children’s learning 

experiences. 

 

Class Dojo:               

Please continue to check Class 

Dojo daily for updates. Feel free 

to send me a message with any 

enquires and I will try to 

respond as soon as possible. If 

you are still having any 

problems with class Dojo, please 

do see me. 

 

Morning children must be in 

class by 9.am. 

Afternoon children must be in 

class by 12pm. 

This ensures children are settled 

for the start of each session. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Maths: 

 We are using White Rose whereby 

each week we will focus on one 

math lesson broken into daily 

session using resources, which will 

provide a bank of ideas for adult 

led learning and continuous 

provision for the children. 

They will also look at ways to solve 

the simplest form of these maths 

topics, some done through rhymes 

and songs. These ideas will help 

your child to explore numbers, 

which will help them to develop 

early maths concepts and skills. 

 

 

 

 

PE:  

Preschool (Nursery Children) will 

still continue to have their PE 

lessons every Wednesday morning. 

Their PE kit is: 

 PE shirt 

 Navy elasticated shorts  

 White socks 

 Black trainers 

 

Also please be advise that the 

nursery children should be in PE 

clothes for this session. 

 
 

Lastly, thank you to parents who 
donate their weekly £1 to 

support our class and your child’s 
learning.   

Your contribution helps so much! 

 

Dates 

Stay and play: 9am – 10am 

 20th May 

 1st July 

Sport day:  Wednesday 9th July 

Transition Day: 1st – 11th July 

 


